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Further to the FTSE notices released on 25 May 2018, 20 June 2018 and 25 June 2018 in relation to 

the demerger of Quilter (South Africa) from Old Mutual (South Africa) and the shares in issue update to 

Quilter (South Africa) due to a placing, the below changes will be applied effective from start of trading 

28 June 2018: 

 

The ICB change for Old Mutual Ltd (South Africa, OMU, ZAE000255360) has been retracted. The ICB 

classification will remain as 8575 (Life Insurance). 

  
 All other details remain the same. 
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